Department of Computer Science and Engineering
Bangladesh University of Engineering and Technology

Meeting Ref.: 2018/Term-July/03 Date: Feb 02, 2019

Instructor Evaluation Survey

Undergraduate students are requested to complete the instructor evaluation survey to help improve the
quality of our teaching. According to the policy approved in the Board of Undergraduate Studies
(BUGS) meeting held on January 19, 2019, the advisors will not approve the registration of the students
who do not complete the instructor evaluation survey. Please rest assured that the survey procedure is
completely anonymous without any risk of being identified. Please talk to your advisor in case you have

any confusion/question.

Provide your feedback at https://cse.buet.ac.bd/feedback/
Deadline for completing the surveys: March 08, 2019

Dﬁ. Mostofa Akbar

Professor and Head




